
2025 AEP State Conference: Call for 
Student Volunteers 
Seeds of Change, Waves of Progress
Zachari Dunes on Mandalay Beach, Oxnard 
April 6-9, 2025
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Calling all students! The AEP Channel Counties Chapter is looking forward to hosting the 
2025 AEP State Conference in Oxnard, CA April 6th through April 9th, 2025 and is seeking 
student volunteers to help out with various tasks during the conference. Learn more about 
the conference location, schedule of events, and sessions here:  
https://www.califaep.org/2025_aep_conference.php 

Student volunteers will have the opportunity to network with a wide array of environmental 
professionals from across the state, attend conference events and sessions, and meet 
potential future employers. 

If you are interested and available to volunteer at the conference, 
please complete this interest form:  
https://forms.gle/NrGxFb9iewmPkc958  
or scan the QR code to the right.

Note: all student conference volunteers must be currently enrolled in 
a college or university (or recently graduated) and be a current member of AEP. Becoming a 
student member of AEP is easy and FREE, please register as a Student Member via the State 
AEP website if you are not currently a registered member: https://califaep.org/. 

After completing the volunteer interest form, you will be contacted to verify whether you 
have been selected as a volunteer and to further coordinate volunteer responsibilities. If you 
have any urgent and/or specific questions not answered above, please feel free to reach out 
to the Conference Student Volunteer Coordinator Cassidy Bewley at  
cassidy.bewley@swca.com. 


